

ALUMNI PROFILE

PATRICIA RUTH (SMITH) GRISWOLD

1937-1946

Patricia Ruth Smith Griswold attended Saint Brigid Catholic School from 1937 to 1946. She was a secretary for AAA of Midland, Michigan, a secretary for a law firm in Battle Creek, Michigan, and secretary for a Church of the Reservation in Battle Creek, Michigan. She is married to James L. Griswold, with whom she has been married to for 52 years. She has two children, three grandchildren, and six great grandchildren. Patricia really liked Saint Brigid Catholic School. She enjoyed the nuns, the priest, and the discipline. She liked being with her classmates. She was told, occasionally, that she talked too much in class. Patricia currently resides with her husband James in Kewadin, Michigan. Thank you, Patricia, for your memories of Saint Brigid, and your service to our community.

PROUD OF THIS KNIGHT!